
June 3, 2025 

Lake Shore Temperature Sensor RoHS – Current Status 

Lake Shore’s Temperature Sensors are currently covered under exemption 26 of the RoHS Directive Annex 
IV. The current exemption expired on June 30, 2021, however, Lake Shore applied for a renewal which is 
being reviewed by the Commission. You can see the status of the Exemptions here (See Excel download, 
currently line 329).

Until a decision is made by the commission, the existing Exemption is valid (see RoHS Directive Exemptions 
Procedure). The latest report from the European Commission recommending a renewal through June 30, 
2028, can be found here (Study to assess requests for renewal of 16 exemptions to Annex IV of Directive 
2011/65/EU - Publications Office of the EU (europa.eu)). Our exemption is covered in section 15 starting 
on page 341. 

Lake Shore has updated our Sensor RoHS Compliance declaration on our website to clarify this status 
(Temperature Sensors RoHS). 

Sincerely, 

Scott Ayer 
Director of Quality and Compliance 

https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=CELEX:32016L1028
https://ec.europa.eu/environment/topics/waste-and-recycling/rohs-directive/implementation-rohs-directive_en
https://ec.europa.eu/environment/topics/waste-and-recycling/rohs-directive/implementation-rohs-directive_en
https://ec.europa.eu/environment/topics/waste-and-recycling/rohs-directive/implementation-rohs-directive_en
https://op.europa.eu/en/publication-detail/-/publication/65558f0a-b61f-11ec-b6f4-01aa75ed71a1/language-en
https://op.europa.eu/en/publication-detail/-/publication/65558f0a-b61f-11ec-b6f4-01aa75ed71a1/language-en
https://www.lakeshore.com/docs/default-source/product-downloads/compliance/declaration-sensorsrohsjuly2016.pdf?sfvrsn=514f6ffc_9

